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Dear Sir I urge you to reject the application to construct Sizewell C, apart from the damage to the local
environment,the huge uncertainty as to whether the proposed technology will work and the ever spiralling costs
to build it, it has now come  light that there is not an adequate water supply to run the plant. The whole concept
is faulty
and should be rejected
Sir David  Madel




